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Early Childhood Development Classroom completed!

 



We are pleased to announce that the ECD classroom at the Olemoncho
Primary School has been completed on time and within budget! 
Olemoncho school serves the rural area of Aitong in the Masai mara and
is the main school for the children of Masai herders.  The school has
successfully completed four projects with the Kenyan School Project and
the school management committee, teachers and parents are working
hard to better serve the approximately 350 students at the school.  Girls
represent 46% of the student population and the school administration is
working to help girls stay in school.

 

Board member, Ann Goss visited the Olemoncho school the first week in
April of this year and met with the Head Teacher and school management
committee to review the schools’ goals and achievements.

Next step – computers.
The management committee has identified the pressing need for the
school to obtain a computer program to propel their students into the
growing digital age.  We at KSP recognize that the next generation of
Kenyans’ must be equipped and trained in technology if they are to
compete in the job market.

Olemoncho has applied for a grant from the KSP to fund a computer
program.  This proposal is the largest project that KSP has taken on and
will require matching grants and larger donations than ever before, but
we believe we are up to the challenge of raising the funds needed for this
project.  Therefore, we have launched a Computers for Olemoncho school
fundraising campaign.

 

The KSP Board is currently discussing the details of the next project and
will announce our plan in the new year.  Meanwhile, we want to thank
you for your ongoing support for our work.  Please consider a year-end
donation to support the Computers for Olemoncho school fundraising
campaign.

http://kenyanschoolproject.org

 
 Please consider a tax deductible contribution – Donate Now.

http://kenyanschoolproject.org/
http://kenyanschoolproject.org/donate.htm


 
 

 
 

The Kenyan School Project is a small
non-profit organization working to

improve the lives of children in Kenya by
promoting better educational

opportunities and health.  We take on one
small project at a time.  

 

 

Mailing address: Kenyan School Project, 4559 CENTER RD, LOPEZ ISLAND, WA,
98261, US
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